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In this update:  

• Progress on the recommendations with more 

than 50% completed  

• Draft MHHS Charter for Maternity Care & 

consultation  

• Physical environment sub-committee  

• Next steps 

 

Latest Progress on Recommendations  

 

At the most recent meeting held on 6 March 2023, the Implementation Working Group 

discussed a number of topics including: 

• Update on the physical environment sub-committee expression of interest process 

• Clinical handover recommendations including survey results from staff  

• Performance reporting 

• A draft MHHS charter for maternity care  

• Upcoming open disclosure training for three senior midwives and three consultants 

• Updates to our clinical incident system 

• Partnering with consumers training on 8 and 9 March 

 

The group has now reviewed all 122 recommendations and has determined that: 

• 63 recommendations are already completed 

• 59 recommendations are already underway but require further work or additional 

evidence 

 

Update on the physical environment sub-committee 

Our expression of interest process for this sub-committee has now closed and we received 

12 applications to participate in this group. We are currently working on a schedule for our 



first workshop which will include presentations and the gathering of feedback to inform this 

important project. 

 

Draft Maternity Charter 

Following the extensive consultation undertaken as part of the Maternity Co-Design Project, 

a draft ‘Charter for Maternity Care’ has been developed. It was agreed that consultation 

should now be undertaken with staff and the community on this important initiative. 

Consultation opportunities will be advertised in the next few weeks via email and the 

webpage. 

 

Next steps 

Our next Implementation Working Group meeting is scheduled for 27 March 2023, where the 

group will continue to assess progress on recommendations, get updates on training and 

discuss a range of recommendations related to consumer meetings, the format of the 

Morbidity and Mortality meetings, as well as team building opportunities. 

 

Want to receive updates automatically? 

To receive progress updates automatically, please subscribe on our website: Mackay HHS 

obstetrics and gynaecology - Mackay Hospital and Health Services or email mhhs-oandg-

implementation@health.qld.gov.au. 
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